
From: Janis Lamoureux
To: Emily Morgan
Subject: FW: [External!] Sunnyside village co-housing expansion
Date: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 8:37:50 AM

 
 

From: Guy Laclair <guy.laclair@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 4:33 AM
To: Janis Lamoureux <jlamoureux@marysvillewa.gov>
Subject: [External!] Sunnyside village co-housing expansion
 

There is a proposal to build a 32 unit and 64 parking lot in the back of yard of our our housing
community. Let me ask you three simple question, would seriously approve this if it was going
right next door to your home? Would you want your property value to go down by tens
of thousands of dollars? Is the city going to lower the value of our homes and take in less tax
revenue?
 
Please vote against this.
 
Guy Laclair
Home owner.
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